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IMPORTANT INFORMATION     
Tuesday 30th July   Learning Conversations – School finishes at 12:30pm 
Thursday 8th August   Learning Conversations – School finishes at 12:30pm 
Saturday 14th September  Quiz Night @ 7pm  
 
Kia ora tatou 
 
Welcome back to Term 3, we hope you all had a great break with your tamariki and everyone is well rested. 
As always we have a very busy term ahead. A very warm welcome to our new families and to our new 
staff.  Alice Gallagher has opened our roll growth class this week and John Wootton is working with 
Sonia Saluni in Room 7 for the rest of 2024. We hope everyone settles in well. 
 
Road Closure 
As you will have noticed Papakowhai Road is closed while they work on the cycle way and footpath. This has 
created a bit of havoc at the roundabout by the Mobil at 3pm so I appreciate everyone's patience in the time 
it is taking to collect your children at the moment. Once we have a date for the road reopening we will let the 
community know. 
 
Learning Conversations – Tuesday, 30 July and Thursday, 8 August     

We are inviting parents and students to meet with teachers on 
Tuesday, 30 July 2:00pm – 8:00pm and  
Thursday, 8 August 2:00pm – 8:00pm (end of last interview) 
During the 15-minute conference, your children will 
share samples of their work with you and explain 
their learning progress. We are using the online 

booking system again this year. If you go to 
http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code, type in the code th3dr 
then fill in the boxes and book your times.  
(these will close on Monday 29th July and open again on Wednesday 31st July) 
 If you do not have access to the internet or are having difficulties, please contact the office at the beginning 
of next term to book a time. Siblings can be supervised in the library.  
School will finish at 12:30pm on these days and After School Care will operate from 12:40pm ONLY for 
children normally enrolled on these days. Contact Raewyn on afterschoolcare@paremata.school.nz. 
 
Enrolments for Term 4 and Term 1 2025 
If you have a child starting school later this year or the beginning of next year and haven’t yet enrolled them, 
please contact Marie in the office on 233 1339 or email mariea@paremata.school.nz We will be starting to 
look at our numbers for 2025 soon, so need to make sure we have everyone on our database. 
Also, if your child/ren are leaving Paremata School at the end of the year (other than year 8s), can please 
advise the office. 
 
Nga mihi - Matua Bryce  



 

Congratulations to Imran was selected to represent Wellington under 13s team for indoor 
cricket to play the nationals tournament at Christchurch. The tournament was four days 
long. Imran and his team won in the games in their category and were awarded the medals. 
 
A great representative of Paremata School as most boys in his team were either Year 9 
college boys and few year 8s from Tawa Intermediate. 
 
 

 
 
  

WEDNESDAY SAUSAGE SIZZLE – sausage/bread/sauce 
Sausage sizzles are available for lunch for $2.00 each  
 
  

FRIDAY HAMBURGER – bun/meat pattie/lettuce/cheese 
Hamburgers are available for lunch for $5.00 each  
 
 

The sausage sizzle Wednesday and hamburger Friday are on the menu again for Term 3.  
 Please remember if you wish to pay online, could you please do so the day before ie Tuesday or Thursday 
and then your child can pick up a card from the office to say they have pre-paid. Thanks for your support. 
 
 
 
 

Draw not available at time newsletter sent 
 
NETBALL  
Ngati Toa website https://www.sporty.co.nz/ngatitoanetball/home 
 
Netball Draw for this Saturday 27th July 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

OUR TEAM PLAYING TIME COURT 
Paremata Panthers    
Paremata Pipis     
Paremata Pistons    
Paremata Piranhas    
Paremata Pumas    
Paremata Pulse    
Paremata Pandas     

 
Student 
Sporting 

Achievements 



 
 
 

PARENTLINK FUNDRAISING – TERM 3 
 
 
QUIZ NIGHT 
Our annual quiz night is back for 2024! This is our term 3 fundraiser and is always a fun night. 
Tickets are $30 each or $240 for a table of 8. Get a team together and come along and show 
off your trivia knowledge. There will be a bar, prizes and raffles! A fun way to support our 
school fundraising. 
 
As part of the evening we will also be running a raffle so in a couple of weeks we'll be asking 
everyone for grocery donations for the raffle prizes. We are also keen to hear from any school 
families that may have a business that could donate prizes (vouchers etc). Thank you  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 
Let’s get our kids involved, learning and thriving at Bigair Gym! Would your child enjoy learning how to do 
cartwheels, handstands, trampolining tricks, flips, dancing, or even parkour? If so, then Bigair Gym is their 
perfect playground! Our classes blend fun, focus, and fitness, offering a dynamic environment where kids can 
learn new skills and build confidence. Each session emphasizes safety and proper technique, accommodating 
everyone from novices to advanced enthusiasts. 
At Bigair Gym, children engage in structured learning that promotes progress and a sense of achievement. 
Our diverse range of classes includes Gymnastics, Trampolining, Tumbling, Free Running (yes, parkour with 
flips!), and Cheerleading. Don’t forget to ask about our Bigair Birthday Parties too! Join us at Bigair Gym and 
let your child’s gym journey begin! 
  
Booking online is quick and easy at www.bigairgym.co.nz 
Bigair Gym Tawa: ph. 232 3508, e. office@bigairgym.co.nz at 10b Surrey Street, Tawa. 

  
 


